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St Oliver Plunkett

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

CANNON HILL

St Ollie’s Building Update

9th October 2020

Throughout the week, work has continued on the old Administration Building in preparation
for all major demolition.

Considering the age of the building, and the possible materials used in its construction, all
major deconstruction and demolishing will be occurring over the next three Saturday
mornings. This will ensure that the site will remain student and community free at times of
demolition.

This week our architects have started to put together specific designs for interiors of the
Admin Building, with staff specifically focusing on the interior resourcing of the new Library
Space on the lower level. We are excited about the possibilities for this space, and the ways
in which all of our students will be able to utilise this space for learning and lunchtime play.
As these plans become more detailed, we will be sharing them with the students, and families
— we know students are going to enjoy spending time in the new Library.

Please find below current images of the building progress. Over the next three weekends,

greater changes will be visible, and we look forward to sharing these with you all.
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